From: Steve Pegg

Sent: 21 January 2019 10:02

To: Planning

Cc: Bell, Nick Little, Tom

Subject: 2019/0332/T - Fwd: Tree application - 16 Tanza Road

## Dear Camden Planning Team

It's been a few years now since I had some maintenance work on the tree in my garden at 16 Tanza Road and it's certainly now due/overdue.

Once again I would like to request to reduce the crown by 1/3rd and ordinarily I'd like this done every 2-3 yrs (its been 4 in fact).

The last application response was from 2015 (enclosed).

2 questions please:

- 1. Am I able to go ahead (same as before)?
- 2. Am I able to have a standing request so that I can maintain it for the future without notifying Camden each time please?

Thanks in advance,

Steve Pegg

Begin forwarded message:

From: Planning

**Date:** 5 January 2015 at 15:38:27 GMT

To:

Subject: Tree application - 16 Tanza Road

Dear Steve

Thank you for your application for tree works at the above address. This has now been registered – please find a letter attached containing further information, along with details of the allocated officer.

Kind regards

**Barry Dawson** 

Planning Technician | Fast Track and Validations Team | Development Management

 $\begin{tabular}{ll} \textbf{Visit} \ \underline{camden.gov.uk} \ for the latest council information and news | \textbf{Please} \ consider the environment before printing this email \\ \end{tabular}$ 

For a safer and quicker way to apply, please submit your planning applications and tree notifications/applications via the planning portal by clicking on the following link:

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.